Angela Foster O&j 600

From: Mark Deal

Sent: 03 May 2017 12:57

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: ESSEX LEVEL CROSSINGS ORDER

To whom it may concern

As a regular, daily user of the Paget Road crossing (E41), I wish to express my objection to the planned
closure of a community asset and well-established right of way.

I do not believe that the safety case stacks up, particularly given the arguably greater risks of pedestrians
having to travel along the longer road routes (Anglesey Road, High Street), where they will need to mix
with traffic.

Many thanks
Mark Deal
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